City of McCleary
STAFF REPORT

To: City Council

From: Chief Sam Patrick

Date: June 14, 2023

Department: Police Department

Greetings Council

Things are progressing at the department, provided is a report of our cad
documented activity’s.

Officer Sneed has begun her field training for the department and during her.
First week she is picking up things quickly. Officer Sneed is already familiar with.
Using our computer system (Spillman) where she has been using the same.

CAD system for years.

Officer Sneed knows sector and access and has experience in working with schools.
Looking forward to her finishing her Field Training Time.

Still waiting on the other vehicle to be delivered last check still August time frame.
The Ford SUV that Officer Benge is driving has been showing signs of problems to
come.

The other vehicle is up and in service.

The body cameras are in their trail phase and seems to be working. Still working on
repairing/the vehicle camera systems.

Chief S. Patrick




